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Comment:
The pandemic is over. The policies put in place during it has crushed both the small business and landlords.
Time to go back to people being responsible for their housing cost. There are other programs available for those
that still need assistance with rent. This sounds like an additional burden on the landlords for those who do not
pay their rent.


